
Appendix B: Submission to Kinder Morgan - Request for Information 
 
 
The following information was emailed to Kinder Morgan on the morning of January 9, 2006. None 
of the information was supplied to the writer as requested. 
 
 
Here are my preliminary questions for the January 25-26, 2006 meeting in Calgary. 
  
1. Considering the fact that Kinder-Morgan will be reviewing the July 31-August 1, 2000 Pine River-
Plateau Pipeline oil spill at the upcoming meeting scheduled for the morning of January 25: 
  
(a) could you supply me with a copy of Pembina Pipeline Corp.’s (Plateau Pipe Line Ltd.’s) Integrity 
Management Plan that was submitted to the BC Oil and Gas Commission in late 2001 (or 
thereabouts); 
  
(b) could you supply me with a complete list and/or (digital) copies of technical and assessment 
reports related to the Pine River oil spill prepared for provincial/federal agencies and Pembina 
Pipelines. 
  
(c) could you also provide information on the total financial costs, by complete category, incurred by 
Pembina as a result of the Pine River oil spill. In particular, the total sum paid out to the District of 
Chetwynd related to the displacement of its drinking water supply. 
  
2. In addition, could you please supply me with the following informations: 
  
(a) the total number of all river and stream crossings on Kinder Morgan’s Trans Mountain pipeline 
system. 
  
(b) the number and names of all community and domestic water supply sources through, above, or 
along which the Trans Mountain pipeline travels in BC and Alberta. I assume that the number of well 
systems is substantial, but if Kinder Morgan has that information handy, it would be of interest. 
  
(c) a map indicating: locations of all pump stations and valves, and subsequent looping additions on 
the Trans Mountain line since operational commencement in 1953. 
  
(d) a comprehensive list (dates and locations) of all leaks, ruptures and failures of the Trans Mountain 
line since operational commencement in October 1953. 
 


